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DearMs. Steffanic, -

I am a college student, with limited time as is everyone these days. I use an urgent care
center for my medical needs, which are limited to cough and colds.
The urgent care center I go to is run and operated by a NP.
I would like to see the limits on NP lifted, including prescriptive authority. They are an
essential part of our current health care program.

Sincerely,


